
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

It has been brought to my attention that several of our parents are very 

anxious on the playground at dropping off / picking up time. 

Please could we ask that you wear a face covering when on our site 

when dropping of or collecting your children. 

Regards 

M Mallon 


